
      Cisco Systems, Inc. 
170 West Tasman Drive, 
San Jose, CA 95134 USA 

TPC Declaration Letter 
June 26, 2024 

FCC ID: UDX-600200010 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, Cisco Systems, Inc., declare that the device supports the TPC function in final firmware when equipment is sold to US 

market. 

Regards, 

Aurelio Llabres 
Cisco Systems, Inc. 
170 West Tasman Drive, San Jose, CA 95134 USA 

Meraki-HW-Compliance@cisco.com 

415-432-1000




